27 Watford Heath,
Oxhey,

Hertfordshire,
WDI19 4EU

16" July 2014

Re: License for Garden Bar @ The Load of Hay

FAO: The Landlady / To whom it may concern :

I am writing as I have seen your notice about license permission for the Garden Bar at the
Load of Hay. '

As residents of the Heath, and keen participants of the surrounding community / village life,
we can only say how much we all love coming to The Load of Hay with both family &
friends, and feel that it offers a great service and social meeting place to the local
surrounding Community.

You are family friendly for lunches, which we really appreciate as busy parents, and your
evening entertainment is always a welcome and enjoyable diversion!

We believe wholeheartedly that the Garden Bar will enhance rather than detract from the
service you currently offer and would welcome it, especially during the summer months
when the Heath is a very special & lovely place to be.

We have lived in the area for nearly two years (having lived in a very non community
orientated area previously) and the warm & open welcome that our family has received in

both pubs (the Royal Oak also offers an invaluable service for the Locals), and by the
neighbours has made us want to stay permanently!

Yours Sincerely,

Lesley McCabe & John Kernan




